
 
 

Compensation Policy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Members of the Raad van Toezicht cannot receive a salary or compensation for work, but can be 

compensated for expenses directly related to activities of the Stichting, including travel expenses 

and meals related to business. 

Members of the Bestuur may receive compensation for all activities relating to the stichting 

including travel, accommodation, conference fees, meals and other expenses. The Bestuur is 

also permitted to receive compensation as an employee of the stichting in the form of a salary. 

The foundation has its own compensation policy in regard to all other staff. 

 


